
**Public Comments -- Please limit comments to 3 minutes. 

 

Keweenaw County Planning Commission 
Training Meeting 

August 27, 2019 
 

400 Quincy Street, Hancock 5:15 PM 
 

Roll Call: John Parsons, Chair   Barry Koljonen, Vice Chair  
  Ned Huwatschek, excused  Steve Siira, Member   

  Dan Steck, excused   Jim LaMotte, Member 

  Jim Vivian, Absent    Ann Gasperich, Administrator 
 

5 Member quorum was not present, meeting was appropriately posted.  
 

Due to a lack of a quorum, the meeting was not held. 
 

Site Plan Review Training provided by the Michigan Association of Planning was 
conducted from 1:30 to 5:00.  Steve and Ann attended.  The evening session, 

Managing Risk was attended by John, Barry, Steve, Jim, Ann and Marty from the 
ZBA.  The presenter was great, and the training sessions were comprehensive. 

 
Next Meeting September 24, 4:00 PM 

 


